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As construction progresses on the Emergency Department Redevelopment project at St. Boniface Hospital, please note that

the north parking lot located adjacent to the front loop near the Nursing Education Building will be closed completely to both

staff and the public as of July 9, 2023, as the new Ambulatory Care (ACF) Clinic structure is installed. The lot will close at

12:01 a.m. on July 9.

The lot closure is expected to last until the clinic structure opens to the public this fall, at which time the north parking lot will

partly reopen, with just over half of the existing stalls becoming available again.

We thank everyone for their patience as St. Boniface continues to make progress on the redevelopment of the Emergency

Department.

View parking information including parking maps on the .St. Boniface website (https://stbonifacehospital.ca/ed-project/)

https://stbonifacehospital.ca/ed-project/

